
From: 	 Grindler, Gary (OAG) 
Sent: 	 Thursday, June 09, 2011 4:35 PM 
To: 	 Attorney General 

CC: 	 Delery, Stuart F. (0AG); Wilkinson, Monty (0AG); Richardson, Margaret (SMO) 
Subject: 	IssalFast and Furious Hearings Next Week 

Tomorrow we need to discuss what is going on with the hearings scheduled for next week and the possibility that lssa's committee will vote on whether to 

cite Ken Melson with contempt with respect to the Committee's March 31 st  document subpoena. Finding time tomorrow will be difficult since you have a 

very full schedule. Since the BOP Director meeting scheduled for 10:30 is not longer necessary, we can try to schedule this meeting at that time. 

Gary 

DOJ-FF-37359 
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